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To Whom it may concern,

 The Queensland Parliamentary Service in regards to the Rural Hotels Concession
 Amendment Bill 2017 which was introduced to assist in alleviating some of the financial
 pressure on our remote hotels in QLD would assist our small hotel. 
We own the Muckadilla Hotel in Muckadilla 4461 QLD and would like to let you know
 that the reduction in fees out here would help our financial pressure because we are in an
 area the relys on mostly passing trade. The rising cost of electricity, gas, insurance and
 other products have made it very hard to continue to operate and run a business. Also the
 down turn in trade has gradually has not helped, so any concesion that you could make
 would be greatly appreciated. 

Thanks you
Suzanne Mcintosh 
Owner/operator
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